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Meghraj Capital Engages with Financial Institutions in India
for Capacity Building on Energy Efficiency Financing

Joseph Prakash, Meghraj Capital, India, speaking to financial institutions at a recent workshop on energy
efficiency financing

In India, investment potential of more than USD 25 billion exists in energy efficiency. To
unlock this potential it is vital to build a greater knowledge and confidence on energy
efficiency (EE) financing within the financial sector.

Meghraj Capital, India, along with Frost & Sullivan, is helping Bureau of Energy Efficiency
(BEE), India and the International Finance Corporation (IFC) in carrying out capacity building
of banks and NBFC officials on EE financing.

The recent BEE workshop was conducted in Bhubaneshwar, India, and our colleague
Joseph Prakash had a fruitful interaction with bankers to discuss about the financing
opportunities related to EE and also to understand the on ground challenges and batrriers.

Thanks to BEE and IFC for providing this opportunity and thanks to our partner Frost &
Sullivan for their continuous support.



